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We’re hiring

Monday, April 22 | 5:30 p.m.

Monday, May 6 | 6 p.m.

Regular Council Meeting

Committee of the Whole

Register to volunteer! Many hands make light 
work, and this is one event the whole family can 
participate in. All you have to do is grab some gear, 
pick up litter and return your bag to the designated 
pickup spot for collection. 

Community clean up  
May 4 | 10 a.m.-4 p.m

Payroll Clerk

Senior Intergovernmental Relations Liaison

Fire Prevention Officer II

Utilities Operator 

Weekly organics collection resumes

All Cochrane households will receive a postcard in 
the mail with a QR code and phone number 
inviting survey participation, and an external 
consultant is conducting a random telephone 
survey with Cochrane residents over the age of 18. 
We look forward to hearing from you!

Provide feedback:
letstalkcochrane.ca/budgetsurvey

With the start of spring, Cochrane has resumed its weekly curbside collection of organics carts as 
of Monday, April 15, 2024. Residents can expect to have their household organics and yard waste 
collected on a weekly basis throughout the spring, summer and into fall. 

Visit cochrane.ca/wasteandrecycling or download the My Cochrane Collection mobile app to view 
your collection schedule and review the  “What bin?” item sorting tool.  

Follow us on social media 
@townofcochrane 

Questions? Call the census hotline at 403-851-2970.

cochrane.ca/communitycleanup

Facility Services Cleaner (part-time) 

Facility Services Cleaner (casual) 

Recreational trailer parking on driveways:  
permitted starting May 1
As we head into camping season, residents can enjoy the convenience of storing recreational 
vehicles on residential driveways. Here are some helpful tips you need to know when storing your 
recreational unit this season: 

•	 A maximum of two recreational units may be parked/stored on a residential site at a time.
•	 Recreational units should not occupy or obstruct any required parking stalls. 
•	 While parked, units cannot be used for sleeping, food preparation or personal hygiene.
•	 All recreational units should be located wholly within the site and be setback a minimum of  

0.6 m from the rear property line where there is a rear lane. 

As street sweeping begins, please be mindful of your community-scheduled cleaning and ensure all 
recreational trailers and vehicles are not blocking or parked on the effected roadway.

Tax 
Installment 
Payment 
Plan
Want an easy way to pay your property tax bill?  
Pay monthly with automatic withdrawals from 
your bank account on the 15th day of each month 
from January to December.  
Register: cochrane.ca/TIPP


